
Together We Will.....   

 

Newsletter 

O L D  D A L B Y  C H U R C H  O F  
E N G L A N D  P R I M A R Y  S C H O O L  

 

 

Non-uniform – theme is red and white - £1 

Talent Show, 50p per act (maximum of 3 people per 

act), separate prizes for KS1 and KS2. 

 Cake Sale at lunchtime - Donations, please,. 

 
 

£2.20 for KS2 Children. 

Please complete the tear off slip below if your child would like the red nose 

day lunch.  We need numbers for this lunch by Wednesday 22nd March, 

please. 

 

Amy & Georga’s Red Nose Tombola 

 

If you have any items that can be used for Amy and Georga’s children’s 

tombola, please send them in to school by Friday 20th March! 

E.g. small toys/games, pens, pencils, sweets and chocolate (no nuts) etc! 

20th March 2017 

Parking! 

 

Please DO NOT park on the grass verge or pavement around the 

turning circle, parents are having to walk their children on the road to 

bypass this inconsiderate parking!  Please keep our children safe. 



Dates for your Diary 
 

Tuesday 21st March – Class 5 to Sherwood Pines 

Fashion Show – Tuesday 21st March – 7.30pm in the school hall 

 

Bikeability Level 2 – Year 5 Monday 27th, Tuesday 28th and Thursday 30th March 

2017 

For those children who completed Level 1 

 

Open Afternoon – Tuesday 4th April at 2.30pm 

PTA AGM - Wednesday 5th April - 7.30pm at The Crown Inn 

PTA Gardening Club – Thursday 6th April  

Easter Church Service – Friday 7th April at 2.00pm 

Easter Break – School closes Friday 7th April and opens on Monday 24th April 

Monday 1st May – May Day 

Half-term – Friday 26th May to Friday 2nd June 

Summer Break – School Closes Friday 14th July 

 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Red Nose Day Lunch 

Friday 24th March 2017 

 

Name: _________________________  

 

 Please tick 

Sausage Plait  

Quorn Dippers  

 

I enclose £2.20          KS 2 Children 

 

Signed: ______________________________ Parent with legal responsibility for the 

young person. 

Residentials 

 

Final Payment Dates 

 

Kingswood – Year 3 and 4.  Please pay the full amount by Friday 31st March 2017. 

 

Whitby – Years 5 and 6.  Full payment should be made by Friday 12th May 2017, 

please.  



 

PTA Newsletter  
 

AGM Meeting – Wednesday 5th April from 7.30pm in The Crown, Old Dalby – all 

welcome. 

 

Bake A Cake Friday – this will start again after the Easter Holidays when the weather is 

better.  Please advise the office if you are able to donate a bake and which week so we can 

plan demand.  Thank you. 

 

Gardening Club 

 

One of the school’s key objectives is to improve the play and garden areas for the children.  

Monies raised from within school and from PTA activities will continue to support this.  

However, hard graft is also needed to maintain beds, furniture and planting. 

 

On the first Thursday of every month we will be running a gardening open morning.  It 

will run from school drop off until first break at 10.45 am.  This is open to all who can 

spare time and energy!  Feel free to stay as long as you can within that time.  Please bring 

tools, gloves if you have them.  The first Thursday will be Thursday 6th April.  Thanks for 

your support in advance.  Coffee, Tea & Biscuits will be provided! 

 

Up Coming Events 

 

FASHION SHOW - Tuesday 21st March 7.15pm onwards – there will be a fundraising 

fashion show & shopping event at school. All funds raised on the night will go towards 

funding the new outdoor play areas. 

Tickets £5 including a glass of fizz on arrival.  Purchase from the school office. 

 

Models Required! – We need 6 volunteers of all shapes and sizes to volunteer to model 

garments on the night.  Please let Michelle Marchant, Caroline Macleod-Smith or the 

School Office know if you would be up for this! 
 

 


